Inspection Services Department of Urban Devel opment

Michael J. Nugent Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager Director
CITY OF PORTLAND

April 24, 2000

Administration Veterans Affairs Tax
7320 Old York Road
Philadelphia, PA. 19126

ArleneD & David P. Ferrar
78 Smith Street
Portland, Maine 04101

HAND DELIVERED
Re: 43-49 Mayo Street
CBL: 022-1-010, 022-1-014

Dear Mr. Ferrar & Mrs. Ferrar,

An evaluation of your property April 12, 2000 at the above location revealed an accumulation of rubble
consisting of auto parts, tires, wood scraps etc.

It isrequired that all rubble be removed from the premises in accordance with Sec. 22-3(a) of the
Municipal Rodent and Vermin Control Ordinance.

It was also noted that the following junked motor vehicles were present on the property:
(1-Carmin Ghia, 1-Green Dodge Van, 1-Red Ford Van)
It isrequired that these vehicles be removed from the premises in accordance with Sec. 12-79 of the Municipal
Junked Motor Vehicle Ordinance.

A re-ingpection will occur on May 26, 2000 at which time compliance will be required. Failure to comply
will result in this office referring the matter to the City of Portland Corporation Counsel for legal action and
possible civil penalties, as provided for in Sec. 1-15 of the Code.

Sincerely,

Arthur Rowe
Code Enforcement Officer
ka



